
From: Miller, Councillor Tom <Cllr.Tom.Miller@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 10:11 PM 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Variation Application - Willesden Green - 30901 
 

Hello, 
 
I'd like to object to this application. The premises has had repeated complaints about 
late night noise, associated anti-social behaviour and drink driving related incidents. I 
think that this should be taken into account by the panel. 
 
I am the last person who wants to stand in the way of them developing their business - 
the area is quiet and needs vibrancy and places to socialise. 
 
However I think that granting license changes as below should be contingent on the 
business being able to show a period of good behaviour in dealing with some of the 
above issues, and our data regarding complaints should be back this up before positive 
licensing changes are permitted. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Councillor Tom Miller 
Labour, Willesden Green ward 
 


